
 Year 1 and 2 Newsletter End of Term 1  

and looking forward to Term 2 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a fantastic term we have had! We have settled really well into Year 1 and Year 2.  

 

We have really enjoyed learning about Castles, Knights and 

Dragons. Our trip to Chepstow Castle was enjoyed by all - even 

the rain didn’t hamper our fun!  

In our Science we have been learning about everyday materials 

and we took part in an experiment to 

find the best material to make an 

umbrella from.  

 

We have been very busy creating 

castle masterpieces in the style of 

Friedensreich Hundertwasser.  

Looking ahead to next term, our PE days 

will be on Tuesday and Friday. Please 

send your children into school in their 

PE kits.  Our topic work will be looking at famous people from the 

past, with a focus on Guy Fawkes.  

We will be starting our natvity practices after half term and further 

information about parts and costumes will follow shortly. If you have 

any questions or queries, we are available before or after school or 

please email our school office to arrange a time to come and chat with 

us.  

 

Thank you for all your support this term and we look forward to 

working with you in term 2. Have a relaxing and enjoyable half 

term  

The Year 1 and Year 2 Team  


